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Hi guys

We have fished Thorne Bay many times. We started when Steve and Ellin had Deer Creek Cottage and they
were in the process of building Boardwalk Lodge.. Recently our group fishes out of Coffman Cove. As you know
pretty much the whole island has been logged from one end to the other, you talk about changing from old
growth to young trees, that is all there is for the most part on the whole Island, there are some old growth patches
around Gravely Creek, but | hope the young trees you talk about are not close to those drainages, that would
greatly affect, all the run in that drainage....

Whatever logging is done on the island the product should not be earmarked for export
keep that product in the U.S. or Canada its the same old story greed over everything else....

The Island is juust starting to look healthy again dont chopp everthing down again...........

thankz

Steve S.

An Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) should be prepared and not the currently proposed Environmental
Assessment (EA).

A young growth sale that results in round log export is not in line with goals from the Southeast Alaska

Sustainability Strategy (SASS) and isn't in the best interests of Southeast Alaska communities.
Current plans look short on wildlife and restoration priorities in a large project area.



